
9.45am

Welcome
Hymn 2

Prayer
Mission News
Lesson Study
Mission Offering
Hymn 196

Benediction

Christian Guenin

“All People that on Earth do Dwell” 
Victoria Balan

Ellen Philbert

Jonathan Valls

The Triune God, Pat Elias

Amanda Powell

“Breathe on Me Breath of God”
Sin Lim

Eustace Anthony

At the recent Business meeting our treasurers reported the 
following figures for Stanborough Park in 2011:

Offerings for our local church operation & mission £ 63,000

Sabbath School world mission offerings £ 32,000

Tithes to SEC for support of Ministry               £345,000

How encouraging that we are so blessed that we can 
support not only our own church but its wider mission. 
Thank you for your continued faithfulness in returning 
tithes and offerings.

Please note that the 
new email address for Bulletin items is

bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org 
Deadline is THURSDAY 3.00pm.  

01483 714 692

We extend a warm welcome to all who have come to worship 
our loving God today. If this is your first time with us, we hope 
you will feel comfortable and at home in His presence.  

Please note the updated pastoral team details on the back of 
this bulletin. Your ministerial team want to serve you and the 
Church to the best of their abilities, and you can help this by 
noting their day off, and allowing them to have this in privacy 
with their families.  Thank you for your understanding.

Pastor's Open Office.  If you wish to speak with Pastor Clee or 
have him pray with you, he is available on Thursday evenings in 
his office in the Stanborough Centre.  No appointment 
necessary; drop in any time between 6.30pm and 9.00pm.

The flowers today are given with thanks to God for the life of 
Lavine whose birthday we celebrate this coming week.
With love from Margaret, Norman, Debbie and Lisa.

Baby Dedication.  Bob and Kirsty, and their daughter Katie 
Stickland, give thanks to God on Katies' first birthday, and they 
seek God's blessing on Katie and them as parents in the service 
of dedication.

2011 Expenses. Please submit any outstanding expenses which 
you may still have from last year to a member of the treasury 
team before 21st January 2012, as reimbursement after this 
date may not be possible. Please ensure that all bills etc are 
attached to a proper claim form & signed by a departmental 
leader.

The Singing Group will be singing at Lancaster Court, Abbot's 
Langley today at 6.00pm.

The Street Witnessing Group will be meeting on Sabbath 14th 

January, 15 minutes after Church Service finishes.  The meeting 
will be held in the Maple Room.

Communion.  Our quarterly service of Communion will be held 
next Sabbath. The speaker will be Pastor Clee.

The Soup Run next week will be led by the Youth Department. 
Etienne Guenin is the Leader and the driver is Neilson Roberts. If 
you would like to go, please contact Pat Walton.

Praying for the Holy Spirit. Come and join us as we pray for the 
Holy Spirit on Wednesdays in the Maple Room, 7.00-7.25pm.

The next Tuesday Talk will be on Tuesday 10th January at 
8.00pm. Pastor Patrick Boyle is the speaker. The topic is 
‘What Jesus said about Happiness’. Light supper will be 
served at 7.00pm.

Deacons and Ushers are invited to a meeting on 14th 

January 2012. The Meeting will be held after the Main 
Service in the Armstrong Hall. For further details please 
contact Denver Annabel, Dennis Johnson, Peter 
De-Bique or Clinton Quarshie. 

Stanborough Park College of Music.  New term begins 
Monday 8th  January.  Instruments (guitars & woodwind 
instruments) will be provided.  Evening adult classes are 
also available.  

Prayer Corner.  Let us pray for all those badly affected by 
the weather conditions, particularly in Scotland and the 
Midlands. 

Blue Book of Prayer.  It is good for us to support one 
another in prayer.  If you have a special request, please 
write it in the book at the deaconesses' desk in the 
concourse.  All requests will be presented to the Lord 
during the family service and also at the pastoral team 
meeting on Tuesday afternoons.  Requests will remain 
confidential.  

Prayer & Reflection. Spend a quiet hour with God at 
3.30pm today, in worship, prayer and meditation.

Senior Club will meet again this Monday 9th January from 
2.00-4.00pm. We begin the New Year with the topic
“New Start" with a variety of speakers. Please come along 
and enjoy an afternoon of friendship & companionship. 
Recently retired 'Super Adults' are especially welcome.

Family Ministries Prayer Basket.  The next family to 
received the basket will be Yetunde, Olusakin Jackson, 
Olufikayo and Olufela Bright. May God bless them 
abundantly! 

There will be a Health Lecture on 26th January titled 
“Cancer and Health” by Dr Huguette Comerasamy.

Sabbath School Announcements

How God Has Blessed

Bulletin Items

Announcements

mailto:bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org


11.00am
Introit

Text for Meditation

Silent Prayer

Call to Worship

Invocation 

Hymn 592

Tithes & Offerings

Baby Dedication

Children’s Story

Hymn 602

Development  
Offering

Scripture Reading

Family Prayer 

Meditation in 
Music

Sermon

Hymn 284

Benediction 

“Holy Holy Holy” 

O my strength, I sing praise to You; 
You o God are my fortress, my 

loving God. Psalm 59:17

“The King of Love My Shepherd Is”

The King of Love My Shepherd Is
Whose goodness faileth never;

I nothing lack if I am His
And He is mine forever.

“Joyful Joyful We Adore You”

Pastor Stickland 

Beautiful New Life, Pastor Lockham 

“Be Thou My Vision, O Lord of My 
Heart”

 Pastor Paul Tomkins

John 8:7-11, Naomi Burgess

Pastor Karin Wieczorek 

Ahn Trio

New Life, Pastor Paul Lockham

“God is Working His Purpose Out “

Sun 8 Jan Food Hygiene Training, 9.30am
Deaconesses' Meeting, 3.00pm

Mon 9 Jan  Badminton Club, Stanborough School, 5.30pm
Senior Club, 2.00pm-4.00p.m.

Tues 10 Jan Tuesday Talk, 8.00pm
Wed 11 Jan Badminton Club, Stanborough School, 5.30pm

Praying for the Holy Spirit, 7.00pm
Prayer Meeting, 7.30pm
Church Board Meeting, 7.45pm

Thu 12 Jan Pastor's Open Office, 6.30pm-9.00pm
Fri 13 Jan  Soup Run, 8.30pm
Sab 14 Jan Family Service,11.00am, Speaker: Pastor Clee
Wed 18 Jan Praying for the Holy Spirit, 7.00pm

Prayer Meeting, 7.30pm
Sun 22 Jan Adventurer & Pathfinder Club resumes

Pastoral Team
Paul R Clee
paulrclee@gmail.com
Tel: 01923 677883
Mobile: 07966 506647
DAY OFF: Monday

Karin Wieczorek
 pastorkarinw@gmail.com

Mobile: 0770 681 3907
DAY OFF: Sunday

Stanborough Centre Office
Centre Manager: Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@googlemail.com

AV Advance Requests/Bookings
spcavteam@gmail.com

AV Duty Assistant for Jan: David Swain

DVD Recordings of Services
Available to order from the desk after the divine service

Stanborough Park College of Music
Jiae Ahn

Tel. 07837 404 261 / Email: spcmahn01@gmail.com

* * * * *
SUNSET TIMES:         Today 4.08pm           Next Week 4.17pm

7 January 2012

Welcome To
Stanborough Park Church

“Trust in the Lord with all your heart, 
and lean not on your own understanding; 

In all your ways acknowledge Him, 
and He shall direct your paths.”

Proverbs 3:5-6

Pastoral Team: Paul Clee & Karin Wieczorek
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

609 St Albans Road
Garston WD25 9JL

www.stanboroughchurch.org
www.livestream.com/stanboroughparkchurch

Family Service

Contacts

Diary

http://www.livestream.com/stanboroughparkchurch
http://www.stanboroughchurch.org/


PATHFINDER ANNOUNCEMENT

If you are willing to volunteer your skills, 
talent and time to the Pathfinder/ 
Adventurer Club, kindly attend a 
Leadership Workshop/Seminar today, 
Saturday, 7 January 2012 from 
5.00-8.00pm in the Armstrong Hall. 

Pathfinder/Adventurer volunteers who 
need to do CRB checks are asked to see 
Pastor Nathan Stickland after the Family 
Service.

Parents /Guardians, please complete 
application forms and attend a special 
Pathfinder/Adventurer meeting on 
Sunday 15 January 2012 from 
10.00-11.30am in the Armstrong Hall. 
Please collect application forms from 
Florence Allen.

Stanborough Park Pathfinder/Adventurer 
Clubs begin on the 22 January 2012. Time 
slots will be posted at a later date.
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